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Dr. Uccellini,


I am a U. S. Navy employee stationed at MCAS Cherry Point, NC.  As you know we just had a brush with


hurricane Dorian, and last year New Bern took a direct hit from Florence.  I remember the days before


satellites, Doppler radar, and computers and from my perspective, the accuracy of weather forecasting has


not improved proportionally.  Maybe the President was wrong, but an agency that has barely a 50%


accuracy is living in a glass house when it comes to calling out someone for a missed forecast.  My new life


mission is to make sure to rub this photo in the face of as many people as possible.  To publicly disparage a


sitting President is repugnant, especially from someone in a Federal office.   I truly hope that the person


responsible for publicly insulting our President is fired and has his trailer repossessed.  I also hope that his


wife has another illegitimate baby by someone else.  Maybe you could send down a memorandum of


understanding not to insult the President and piss off over half the country.  There is a right way, a wrong


way, and a better way to handle things, and this person is out of your control.  Maybe the NWS needs better


leadership.


Sincerely,


Ricky Jackson
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